EXHIBIT: HSU Library, June-July 2008

Unlocking the Archives: The Eureka Tidelands Case of 1968: list of artifacts Suzane Guerra, Jacqualine Faria

Unlocking the Archives: The Eureka Tidelands Case of 1968

Boxes	3 of the original boxes in which the collection arrived at HSU in 1984
Index	Collection Index (Original): List of Exhibits entered into Evidence

The Creation of Eureka's Waterfront Landscape

253	"An Act to Cede Certain Property to the Town of Eureka" (13 Mar 1857)
333	Preliminary Survey of Humboldt Bay, CA, USCS (1852)
Map	Conveyances 1857 tidelands grants to Town of Eureka
Pam Files	"Did City Buy Harbor it Already Owned?" (TS)
905	Book 1 of Patents, pg. 73: USA to Town of Eureka
904	Book 1 of Patents, pg. 12: USA to Chas. Collins

The Swamp Lands Acts

Printout	"An Act to Enable the State of Arkansas and other States to reclaim the 'swamp lands' within their borders" (1850)
255	"An Act to Provide for the Sale and Reclamation of the Swamp and Overflowed Lands of this State" (21 Apr 1858)
Book	California Statutes, Cal Doc L325 1858
Pam Files	Minutes of the Board of Trustees for the Town of Eureka (25 Jun 1857-19 Dec 1857)
Pam Files	Minutes of the Board of Trustees for the Town of Eureka (26 Dec 1857-9 Oct 1858)
918	Book C of Deeds, pg. 329: Town of Eureka to William Duff
919	Book C of Deeds, pg. 332: Town of Eureka to Jesse Wells
920	Book C of Deeds, pg. 335: Town of Eureka to John Vance and John Garwood

Maintaining the Public Interest

770	Photo: "Eureka, 1870, Looking East on First Street from McKay Mill"
637 (A-V)	Permanente Cement Company Chain of Title (2 of 2)
636 (A-Y)	Permanente Cement Company Chain of Title (1 of 2)
899	Chain of Title: Tom Lazio Fish Co., Inc.
900	Chain of Title: Lawrence Lazio and Sharon B. Lazio
346	Survey by George H. Thygeson for Belcher Abstract & Title Co. (Aug 1884)

Map Eureka, scanned litho, courtesy of Susan Doniger (1884)

1913: People v. California Fish Company

Paper	Jerry Willis, "The First Attempts to End the Alienation of Eureka's Waterfront," research paper for History 299 (Humboldt State University, 1969)
Printout	Summary from LexisNexis: The People of the State of California v. California Fish Company

1968: Eureka Tidelands Case

Pam Files	"Actions Filed in Superior Court to Clarify Who Owns Eureka Waterfront" (TS, 14 Jul 1972)
856	Photo: Tom Lazio Fish Company, "Identification Point No. 24" (ca. 1971)
Printout	Lazio promotional website page, © 2003
Pam Files	"June 12 scheduled as trial date for Eureka's tidelands litigation" (TS, 23 Apr 1976)
779	Photo: Oblique aerial of eastern portion of waterfront, looking west, Swanlund (12 Apr 1958)
775	Photo: Oblique aerial of waterfront, Swanlund (29 Mar 1972)
768	Photo: "The Occidental Mill and Log Pond located between Commercial & B Streets on Humboldt Bay" (26 Nov 1906)
772	Photo: "Eureka, January 12, 1932"
1296	Report: Soils Analysis, Moore & Tabor
1330	Report: "Hydrography, Eureka Channel, "Resections" H710 (1859)"
2-NNN(A)	Report: An Examination of the Topographic Survey of Humboldt Bay Made in 1854 (24 May 1978)
Vol. 8	Bound volume of exhibits: Miscellaneous Documentation
Vol. 7	Bound volume of exhibits: Lawsuits
Pam Files	"Tidelands: scientific methods challenged" (TS, 2 Aug 1978)
Pam Files	"Behr pledges help with tidal problem" (TS, 6 Nov 1977)
829-832	Photos: Series of 4 aerial orientation photos mapping out the locations of archaeological soil profiles entered into evidence (ca. 1971)
Pam Files	"City tidelands litigation evidentiary phase ends" (TS, 6 Aug 1976)
Pam Files	"Eureka tidelands case enters second act" (TS, 29 Jul 1978)
Printout	"Governor swamps Eureka loan cutoff," printed from LexisNexis (TS, 23 Sep 2005)

Historic Transportation Corridors (Vertical Case)

363 USCE Map (1938)

758	Photo: "Bar Tug H.H. Buhne at foot of H Street, Eureka," from photograph collection of Wallace E. Martin, vol. 10, pg. 183 (1886)
759	Photo: "Schooner Ethel Zane Ready for Launching," from photograph collection of Wallace E. Martin, vol. 12, pg. 27 (1891)
773	Photo: "Three-masted vessel on waterfront at foot of M Street" (ca. 1890)
366	USCE Map (Aug 1973)

The Future of Eureka's Waterfront (Horizontal Case)

Pam Files	"City plans for waterfront moving ahead" (TS, 18 Nov 1983)
Pam Files	"Waterfront proposal"-diagram only (TS, 25 Apr 1988)
Photo	Eureka, Shuster 2001.01.1431, cropped (28 Mar 1950)
Postcard	Eureka, Bob von Norman (mid 1990s)
Pam Files	"Progress at Bay" (TS, 1 May 1994)
Photo	Eureka, Shuster 2001.01.0685 (12 Jul 1947)
Postcard	Eureka, Bob von Norman (mid 1990s)
Pam Files	"Raising the roof on Waterfront Drive" (TS, 7 Jan 1986)
Pam Files	"Fishermen decry one C Street fish plant proposal" (TS, 17 Aug 2003)
Pam Files	"Long awaited boat basin project near" (TS, 22 Mar 1995)
Pam Files	"Bay scenery, rowing part of fix-up plans" (TS, 23 Mar 1995)